
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ref: PAB/KBR 

22nd May 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

I hope that you all continue to be safe and well.  

 

Year 9 written reports are now available on Edulink. These reports display data from 

Assessment Point 2, which took place in March.  We were hopeful that we could share these 

with students on their return to school and discussions could take place. We fully 

acknowledge that these assessments took place during a very difficult time and therefore 

might not reflect an accurate grade for the pupil. Please do not spend too much time looking 

at the attainment grade; however the department EBIs are very important in helping students 

move forward and some of these can be explored during home learning. We also hope that 

the student will carefully read the form teacher comments.  

 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support. Please 

contact the year tutor or form tutor if you would like to discuss this data in more detail.  

  

 Yours sincerely,  

 

 
 
Mr P Abram  
Head of School  
 

 


